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Subject: FW: SCDOT News Release

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 5:29:09 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT News Release

Interim Secretary Christy A. Hall Reviews 2016 State of SCDOT for the SCDOT Commission

Interim Secretary of Transportation Christy A. Hall presented the “State of SCDOT” report for 2016 to the SCDOT 
Commission at its monthly January meeting in Columbia.
The annual review provided the current status of South Carolina's transportation network. The overall assessment by 
Interim Secretary Hall is summed up in these four points:

1. Most South Carolinians are riding on poor pavements.
2. Most bridges are in good condition, but there are high-risk areas that need to be addressed.
3. Day-to-Day maintenance is graded a “D.”
4. Congestion is increasing and will impact SC's economic competitiveness.

Secretary Hall also presented her vision of the agency in an effort to make SCDOT more effective as well as 
initiatives to improve the agency's transparency and accountability.

The entire presentation of the 2016 State of SCDOT can be found in this link: http://www.scdot-transfer. 
org/SCDOTPhotos/StateofSCDOT2016.pdf
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